

10th May 2019

Dear Parents

Acting Headteacher - Shobnall Primary School

Following the news that Mr Cruise will be moving on to a Headship at Rykneld Primary School, I would like to take this opportunity, both personally, and on behalf of the Governors, to thank him for his wonderful contribution to Shobnall Primary School for the last 14 years and to wish him every success for the future.

The role of Headteacher for Shobnall Primary School will be advertised nationally, as is the requirement for any vacant Headteacher position, in the near future with a view to recruiting a permanent Headteacher to post in January 2020.

In the meantime, I am delighted to announce that Mr Adams, Deputy Headteacher, has agreed to take on board the role of Acting Headteacher with effect from September 2019.

I am sure that you will all wish Mr Adams the very best as he embarks on this journey and assure you that the staff and the governing body, will offer him all the support and assistance he may require in order to fulfil the role.

We are delighted that Mr Adams has accepted the role of Acting Headteacher and we wish him every success in this role.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M. Dixon

Chair to the Local Governing Body





